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PICKETING AT ARROWGATE DEPOT  
 
Golden Arrow can confirm that a small number of employees are picketing outside 
our depot in Montana following a failed attempt at conciliation regarding promotional 
remuneration structures.  
 
We have noted the press release issued by NUMSA and TOWU and are shocked by 
claims that all employees will be paid at new rates. The dispute relates only to a new 
remuneration structure for promotional positions and does not relate to employees in 
their current positions.  
 
It is the company’s position that the remuneration structure of promotional positions 
falls within management’s prerogative subject to the provisions of the bargaining 
council. 
 
In the interests of all stakeholders we would urge those involved to refrain from 
making false claims.  
 
  
A soundbyte is attached for your convenience.  
 

Issued by: Derick Meyer (General Manager)  

Media queries: Bronwen Dyke-Beyer 021 507 8801 
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